
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
 
AUG 1 0 £0*2 Date: 

To: Al Spence, Directives Program Manager, AES-200 

From: John M. Allen, Director, Flight Standards Service, AFS-1 

Prepared by: Richard Mathews, AFS-140, x74166 

Subject: Cancellation of Advisory Circulars (AC) 

Flight Standards Service is requesting the cancellation of the following AC's-based on the recent 
AC revalidation review. 

Order 
Number 

Date OPR Document Title 
Reason for 

Cancellation 

90-92 2/5/1993 
AFS­
430 

Guidelines for the Operational Use of 
Loran-C Navigation Systems Outside 

the U.S. NAS 

Archaic Advisory, no 
longer relevant 

91-22A 12/23/1971 
AFS­
400 

Altitude Alerting Devices/Systems Archaic Advisory, no 
longer relevant 

120-86 9/16/2005 
AFS­
400 

Aircraft Surveillance Systems and 
Applications 

Archaic information 
and obsolete Advisory 

Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact Mr. Richard Mathews, AFS-140, at 
(202)267-4166. 




